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Babbidge Construction Company welcomes Sarro as the new
director of estimating
December 20, 2024 - Construction Design & Engineering



Michael Sarro



New Haven, CT Babbidge Construction Company (Babbidge) has welcomed Michael Sarro as their
new director of estimating. In this key role, Sarro will lead the development and management of a
high-performance estimating department.

“We're thrilled to have Michael join our team,” said president Alex Babbidge. “His extensive
experience and expertise in both the commercial and design-build sectors will be a tremendous
asset to our business, enabling us to provide an even higher level of service to our clients.”

With over 15 years of experience in the construction industry, Sarro began his career as a
journeyman mason and later project manager, before transitioning into estimating.

Prior to joining Babbidge, he served as director of estimating at Pat Munger Construction Company.

In his new role, Sarro will focus on private sector projects valued up to $20 million. He will also play
a key part in fostering relationships with current and prospective clients and trade partners, further
enhancing Babbidge’s strong network and reputation.
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